
Greetings!!  We just couldn’t wait until our April newsletter came out to share the good news of what is 
happening with Liberty Behind Bars!  As many of you know, one of our prayers for the last few years 
is that the Lord place upon the heart for a couple that would like to partner with LBBM and be the 
“house parents” to the the woman’s home.   The Lord worked in our hearts, the couple’s heart, and our 
pastor’s heart and we all came in agreement.  

We would like to welcome Brother Ronnie and Sister Amy Scolton to LBBM as “house parents” for A Place of Refuge!

LIBERTY BEHIND BARS MINISTRY

F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 5  N E W S L E T T E R

The Spirit of the Lord GOD is upon me; because the
LORD hath anointed me to preach good tidings unto

the meek; he hath sent me to bind up the
brokenhearted, to proclaim liberty to the captives,

and the opening of the prison to them that are bound
(Isa 61:1)

and beyond

Luke 11:9  
And I say unto you, Ask, and it shall be given you; seek, and ye shall find; knock, and it shall be opened unto you.

Sending Church: Black Creek Baptist Church

libertybehindbarsministry@gmail.com
FaceBook: LibertyBehind Bars

Website: www.libertybehindbars.com

Contact 
Liberty Behind Bars Ministry

Dale Morey
P.O. Box 264

Belfast, NY 14711
585-365-5447

Ways to Support LBBM
There are several ways you can support LBBM:

PRAYERFULLY!  Please keep us in prayer so we are sensitive to the Lord's leading  for
the ministry, safety in travel, and wisdom
FINANCIALLY - 

By check 
Cash App ($LibertyBehindBars)
Venmo App (@Liberty-BehindBars)
Wire Transfer (please contact us personally for bank info)

PLEASE DESIGNATE YOUR GIVING:
General
Place of Refuge
Bibles

The Scolton’s will live at the home, be caretakers, minister unto the woman, and teach and direct them
in daily activities.  Please pray as we are still working out all details.  

This past Monday, during an preaching service, it was placed upon our pastor’s heart to ask those in
attendance for a pledge toward the construction work that needs to be completed before the Scolton’s
could move in (Lord willing April 1st.).  We needed raise at least $15,000.  With a small group of people
from our church, we raised, $12, 300!  We are still in need for the remainder as well as for open doors to
present the ministry for additional monthly support for the home.

We also have a open door in Cattaraugus County to start a Monday night bible study.  We have found an affordable , clean,
and well purposed facility in Olean, NY.  Many of the people that we work with in this local jail, who are released, will now
have a place where they can come and learn about the Word of God!  Please pray as we hand out flyers this March 3rd, for
our first bible study.

Please continue pray for the ministry, the Scolton’s, and and our family and the Lord’s leading and will!


